
 

  

Parent & Carer Feedback 

Thank you to the parents and carers who have completed our Questionnaire. If you haven’t already done so, we would be 

most grateful if you would complete it as soon as possible as we are always striving to improve our school.   

The results will shortly be made available on the website.. 

 

OUR POLICIES 

All of our policies are available for 

parents and carers to view on our website 

or by request from our School Office.  

 

For Student Safety, please 

note we are a Nut-Free 

school! 
Due to some students with serious nut 

allergies, we are a Nut Free School. 

Please do not send in nuts or products 

that contain nuts in packed lunches or 

snacks. 

 Please can you inform us if your child 

has any other medical issues that may 

require us to administer medication. 

Please hand any medications to the 

office in a sealed bag.  

 

  Key dates for the diary: 
 
Student Assessment Week: 1st-5th July 

 

Parents Open Day: Monday 15th July, 12 – 2pm 

 

End of Term: Friday 19th July, 1pm 

 

Start of Term: Wednesday 4th September, 9am 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Complaints 

If for any reason you wish to make a 

complaint, kindly complete and return to us 

the Parents Complaints Form on the website 

and we will respond as quickly as possible. 

 

ABSENTEES REMINDER 

If your child is going to be absent for any 

reason please ensure that we are informed by 

10am the same morning, (messages can be left 

on our answer phone or emails can be sent). 
 

 . 

Website Re-launch 

We are delighted to announce the re-launch of 

our website: www.thetutorialfoundation.co.uk 

and Twitter account https://twitter.com/tutorial_day. 

Please visit the website for the latest school 

news and information and follow us on Twitter 

for our student news.  

Sutcliffe Park Climbing Wall – June 2019 
 

 
 

http://www.thetutorialfoundation.co.uk/


A message from the Headteacher  

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we approach the end of a busy school year, I would like to thank you all for your continued support.  We have 
enjoyed our busiest ever year in terms of student numbers, exam entries, day trips and activities. 

 
The students have triumphed at Sports Day, braved Chislehurst Caves, fed the animals at Christmas Tree Farm, 
scaled the Sutcliffe Park Climbing Wall, debated at The Supreme Court, contributed to The Youth Conference, 
Sang along at WE Day, appreciated art at the National Portrait Gallery and created origami and Chinese Food 
for Chinese New Year, as well as many other activities. 

 

We very much hope you are happy with your child’s progress and we look forward to seeing you all at the 
‘Open Day’ on July 15th where you will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress in more detail.  

 

With very best wishes, 

 

Julia Low                     
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Address: 76 Freelands Road 

  Bromley 

  Kent BR1 3HY 

Tel:  020 8460 0181 option 3 

Fax:  020 8290 0117 

Email:  sen@thetutorialfoundation.co.uk 

Web:   www.thetutorialfoundation.co.uk 

 

School Opening Times:   

  

Monday  9 am-2pm 

Tuesday  9 am-2pm  

Wednesday 9 am-2pm  

Thursday 9 am-2pm  

Friday  9 am-2pm  

 

  

  
….Engagement; Challenge; Autonomy 

and Feedback 

  

Sports Day 2019: The students and staff enjoyed taking part in a fantastic day at Norman Park 

Athletics Track. 
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